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MA. TERESA S. HAtsITAN
Assistant Secretary and Alternate Focal Person
Domestic Finance Group and Legislative Liaison
Philippine Extractive I ndustries Transparency I nitiati ve
Department of Finance
Roxas Boulevard corner Pablo Ocampo Sr. St.. Manila

Dear Assistant Secretary Habitan:

This refers to your letter dated 14 January 2A2A requesting confirmation of the permanent and
alternate representatrves of this Department to the Philippine Extractive lndustries Transparency
lnitiative (PH-ElTi) Multi-Stakeholder Group (MSG).

As a manifestation of our continuing support to the said initiative, we are pleased to confirm the
designation of the following DILG Officials as the agency's representatives to the PH-ElTl MSG:

ififriltgti1llii,l,ii:,

AnnaLizaF. Bonagua, CESO lll
Direclar, Bureau of Local Government Development

Permanent Member

Alfonso A. Maralli, .,1r., CESE
Assistani Director, Bureau of Local Government
Development

Aliernate Member

Thank you and best regards.
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